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Mr. Russel Cerk '^•limm i^TC ^w^W
Freeman Chemical Corporation
217 Freeman Drive
Port Washington, Wisconsin 53704

Re: Freeman Chemical Corporation
Corrective Action Order
QAPP Comments

Dear Mr. Cerk:

Enclosed please find a copy of comments addressing the Freeman Chemical
Corporation Revised Quality Assurance Project Plan (QAPP). The QAPP which
is dated July 19, 1989, was received by the United States Environmental
Protection Agency (U.S. EPA) on March 29, 1990. The Revised QAPP was
reviewed in conjunction with the Revised Task 3 Project Plan. The Task 3
Project Plan was conditionaHy approved on May 8, 1988 and final approval is
dependent on approval of the QAPP.

Although Hatcher-Sayre telefaxed two missing pages of the QAPP (pages 5-1 and
5-Z) to U.S. EPA on June 9, 1990, the QAPP comments were completed on June 7,
1990. Therefore, some comments may be in reference to the information
contained on the two missing pages because some portions of the QAPP could
not be reviewed. These missing pages were transmitted to the authors of the
comments and future comments will be revised to reflect this.

A meeting or teleconference may be necessary to discuss the deficiencies
found in the Revised QAPP. If you desire to arrange this discussion, please
contact Robert Dean Smith of my staff at (312) 886-7568.

Sincerely yours,

^5^^^-
Wniiam E. Muno, CtTTef
RCRA Enforcement Branch
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Roger Hatcher, Hatcher-Sayre, Inc.


